

Phone: (0294) 2471035, 2471794, Ext. 3110

Email: dpsmlsu@gmail.com

POSTGRADUATE STUDIES

Mohanlal Sukhadia University UDAIPUR - 313 039 (Raj)

No.F. /MLSU/DPGS/2017/ 1869

Dated: 04.12.2017

NOTIFICATION

This is to inform all concerned that the process of PGRB will once again commence from January, 2018. All the Research Scholars are advised to submit their Outline of the proposed Research/Review of Literature at the earliest to the Head of the respective departments. The meeting of the Departmental Committee will be conducted subsequent to the submission by the candidates.

Leema Malik DEAN

The Heard, Department of Education